
2 Billingbear Lane,  
Binfield  
Bracknell 
RG425PU 

` 

 

 

 

 
A celebration of the first race between two Traction Engine’s 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

In 2025 it will be 75 years since Arthur Napper and Miles Cheteynd-Stapyton D.F.C had a 
race with their traction engines, which unknown to them at the time would be a major 
part in forming the steam preservation movement. We are hosting a celebration event 
which will take place in Appleford OX14 4PH on the weekend of 21st and 22nd June 2025. 
It is intended to invite every engine and exhibit that attended an Appleford rally between 
1950 and 1971 and have a traditional engine rally as they were in the early days. There 
will be traditional ring events, photographic opportunities, photographic displays and 
generally lots of steam nostalgia. There will also be a 1950’s themed dress throughout 
the weekend.  

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you to be a part of this special 
anniversary event. We would also love to see any exhibits that attended Appleford 
between the years 1950 and 1971. There will be a historic photographic display of 
Appleford rallies throughout the years, therefore are asking if anyone has anything they 
would like to contribute to this to please send to this email or post to this address.  

tonywaistell@yahoo.com  

07884186766 

 

 Due to this being a one-off celebration we are looking for sponsorship to be able to hold 
the event. Any organization and clubs are invited to attend and welcome to advertise in 
our programme. 

 

For any further information or queries please contact  

ayleezewaistell@outlook.com  

 

APPLEFORD 
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